
  

 
 
 

 
RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

 

RVS/CIR/020/2021-2022                                                       17th APRIL 2021 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION- GRADE X 
 

Dear Parents (Grade X Session 2020-21), 

Greetings! 

This mail comes to you to inform you on the way forward for Grade X 

students, post the announcement of the cancellation of CBSE Board 

Examination.  

Please make a note of the following- 

a) To address various issues concerning our students we will be having 

an online Coffee morning with the Principal. This will give an 

opportunity to all students to interact and discuss their concerns and 

find answers to their queries.  Students can bring in their coffee mug! 

This is scheduled on Teams on Monday, April 19, 2021 at 9.00am. 

Link for the meeting:- http://tiny.cc/f36wtz  

b) The students will be attending sessions on Career Counselling in the 

forthcoming week. We will be sharing a detailed plan with you soon. 

This will help them to make an informed decision on subject selection.  

c) Provisional admission will be granted to all students and we will be 

starting with the academic session for Grade XI on Wednesday, April 

28, 2021.  

We congratulate our students and wish them good luck as they step into 

Senior Secondary School.  

 

Regards 
Team RVS 

http://tiny.cc/f36wtz

